Perry County School District

P. O. Box 137 100-B 8th Ave

New Augusta, MS 39462 Phone: 601.964.3211 Fax: 601-964-8204



Dr. Titus M. Hines Superintendent of Education

October 24, 2023

Dear Samantha Lawrence,

Thank you for notifying me of the concerns of one of my parents as it relates to the playing of religious music in the classroom and making students pray before meals.

In response, I have notified the building administrator of this concern, and she has addressed this with the teacher and her entire staff. In addition, all building administrators at all other schools in the district have been instructed to be mindful of such acts and how it is inappropriate for the school setting.

Sincerely,

Titus M. Hines, Ed. D. Superintendent